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RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR – CHARLIE AITKEN 
 

Monday, 20 October 2014 – Charlie Aitken has announced his resignation from the board of Bell 
Financial Group Limited as an executive director of the company, effective today. 
 
BFG Chairman Colin Bell said “Charlie’s new role will focus on Bell Potter’s core private clients and 
the company’s high net worth client business. He will continue to write investment strategy via the 
daily ‘Ringing the Bell’ newsletter and in conjunction with the company’s retail advisers will 
increase his face to face contact with individual investors throughout the company’s national 
network.” 
 
“We are delighted that Charlie has agreed to step into this new position” said Mr Bell. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Bell Financial Group 
Bell Financial Group Ltd (bellfg.com.au, ASX: BFG) is a leading Australian full service broking and financial 
advisory firm with a strong track record of providing high quality, professional advice to private, institutional 
and corporate investors. Bell has 13 offices covering Australia and has one of the largest distribution 
networks in the country.  It also has offices in Hong Kong and London. The firm’s consistent aim is to meet 
its clients’ investment objectives. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Michael Mullane 
Cannings Corporate Communications 
+61 2 8284 9993 or mmullane@cannings.net.au  


